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Tuesday, 13 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

 
Years 1 & 2 visits to Peterborough Cathedral 

 

As part of our theme learning, Pride in Place, we will be visiting Peterborough Cathedral on Monday, 26 
September 2022. Whilst we are there we will: learn how the city got its name; use a large map and aerial 
photographs to locate key places in the city; think about our favourite place in the city and make a display 
of these features; find key features and special places inside the Cathedral; consider the Cathedral’s iconic 
west front.  
 
Year 1 will leave school at 9:40am and will be back during lunchtime.  
Year 2 will leave school at 12:45pm and expect to be back by 3:15pm.  
Children will need to wear full academy uniform and bring a waterproof coat with them as we will be walking 
to the Cathedral. All children should bring a water bottle. 
 
The Academy is fully subsiding this trip so there will be no charge to you. Children will not need any 
additional spending money on the day.   
 
Please complete the permission form below and return by Wednesday, 21 September.    
 
 
We look forward to an exciting visit.   
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Miss G Ilett & Mrs K Baldock  
Year 1 & 2 Class Teachers  
 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Years 1 & 2 visit to Peterborough Cathedral 26.9.2022 
 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………. Year ……… to attend the 
trip to Peterborough Cathedral on Monday, 26 September 2022.  
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer) Date ………………. 

 


